
 
 

 
 

 

April 26th, 2016 

 

To our stakeholders: 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation 

and posting of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that comprises of a chief executive statement of 

continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions in support of the UN Global 

Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. 

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COE report due to significant commitment involving 

organizing and carrying out initiatives that are taking place during these months. We normally schedule our 

projects in spring and summer, preferring months during which students – our major stakeholders - have 

greater willingness and time to be engaged in extra-curricular activities. Eventually, during the last week of 

July, Diplomatici will organize its International Campus that represents an important opportunity to assess 

the results of the work we made with students throughout the year. All projects’ outcome are going to be 

part of our final report. 

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COE that describes our organization’s 

efforts and progress in support of the UN Global Compact. Our COE will be posted on the UN Global Compact 

website by September 9th, 2016 at the latest. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Mr. Claudio Corbino 

President 

  

 


